
Michael P. Fox                                                                                      10/11/2022 
11540 Broad St SW 
Pataskala, Ohio 43062 
614-554-3158 

I am interested in the appointment from Lima township to the Southwest Licking Sewer and Water 
District. I have resided and raised my children in Lima/Pataskala since 1986. I am very interested in 
bringing the SWLSWD forward for the benefit of Pataskala, Lima Township and Western Licking County. 
The building of the Intel site will bring a massive amount of business to Pataskala. It is important that 
the infrastructure be completed in a timely fashion for the Township, Pataskala and Western Licking 
County.    

Birth 08/03/1957 

Graduate of Eastmoor High School, 1975 

Owned Fox’s Locks and Security from 1980 to present.  

Graduate of Franklin University 1995 with Associates Degree Public Administration. 

I served on the Pataskala City Council for 9 years. 

I served on the Pataskala Planning and Zoning Commission for 3 years. 

I served on the WLFD for 1 year.  

I served as a board member of the SWLSWD for 3 years.  

                                                                                                                   Sincerely, 

                                                                                                                   Michael P. Fox  

 

 

 

 

 


